January 2020 : Bonnie Walker, RC Bairnsdale, being
interviewed by WIN TV regarding the arrival of the
first load of the donation of 320 bales of hay from
Lilydale Rotary, sourced via Brendon Hallot and
Melbourne Water. A big big thank you to Brendon
Hallot and Melbourne Water for organising the
cutting and transport of hay, post the devastating
January bushfires in the East Gippsland area.

This donation based upon current day prices including
transport via 7 semi-trailer loads, equates to over
$40,000.00, the biggest single donation that Lilydale
Rotary has received to help our drought and bushfire
affected farmers.



